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Revision in Super Top-up Medicare Policy 

Greetings from United India Insurance! 

At United India, our commitment to serving you remains our top priority and we continually strive to 

enhance our health insurance solutions to better meet your needs. 

Recently, there have been several regulatory updates from the Insurance Regulatory and Development 

Authority of India (IRDAI). Instead of viewing these as just compliance requirements, we see them as 

an opportunity to improve your overall experience with our product. As a result, we’ve made some 

key updates to our Super Top-up Medicare Policy, effective from October 1, 2024. These changes are 

designed to enhance your experience and ensure greater transparency in our services. 

What’s New in Your Policy? 

1. Reduced Waiting Periods – We’ve reduced the waiting periods for pre-existing diseases from 

48 months to 36 months.  

2. Moratorium Period Reduction – The moratorium period has been reduced from 8 years to 60 

months. 

3. Enhanced Definitions – We’ve added new and clearer definitions to improve transparency and 

make the policy easier to understand. 

ABHA ID and Its Benefits 

We also encourage you to generate an ABHA ID (Ayushman Bharat Health Account ID), if not done yet, 

and provide the same to us. The ABHA ID will make it easier for you to access digital health services 

and securely manage your healthcare records. This will bring significant benefits when making claims 

or managing your health insurance needs. 

Impact on Premium 

While we have worked hard to enhance the policy benefits, this has also increased the cost of servicing. 

As a result, you may notice a minor increase in your premium at renewal. This adjustment allows us to 

continue offering comprehensive coverage with the improvements mentioned above. 

Next Steps 

If your policy is due for renewal within 90 days of the revised product launch (i.e., up to December 29, 

2024), you have the option to renew your policy with existing coverage with the existing premium 

structure or switch to the revised policy with revised rates. If your renewal is due after December 29, 

2024, the revised policy terms and conditions will automatically apply. 

For more details on the revised policy, including the updated policy wordings, please visit the 

downloads section of our website at https://uiic.co.in/. For easy reference to policy coverage and 

other details, you may refer to the Customer Information Sheet (CIS). A customised CIS will be given 

to you with the policy copy post-renewal. 

Thank you for trusting us with your health insurance needs. If you have any questions, please reach 

out to your agent/policy-servicing office for details. We look forward to continuing to serve you and 

ensuring your well-being. Here's to a healthier, happier future together!  

At United India, it is always U before I. 

https://uiic.co.in/

